
February 9, 2022 
 
KEN MAD report 
 
January 24, 2022 – 6:30 pm     Talmadge North MAD 
Attending:  Terry Frey, Bill Bamberger, Carolyn Satter 
 
Approval of the 2023 MAD budget for Talmadge North was approved by 
committee. 
 
Action Item:  Recommend or do not recommend to the full KTPG support for the 
City’s proposed Talmadge Park North MAD budget for FY 2023, as well as possible 
cost of living increases to the 2022 assessments of the Talmadge Park North 
Maintenance Assessment District. 
 
Unanimously approved 
 
 
January 24, 2022 – 6:45 pm     Kensington Heights MAD 
Attending:  Don Rosenkrantz, Don Taylor, Deborah Sharpe, Carolyn Satter 
 
Ken MAD met to approve the installation of Empire lights on the corners of North 
Hempsted Circle and Canterbury Drive.  This is a portion of the  #2 Circuit Upgrade 
that is currently in its design stage. 
 
Discussion ensued to not specify which corners these should be located on, thus 
giving the City leeway in the design/execution process. 
 
Action Item:  Approve/Disapprove installation of the two Empire style light at the 
intersection of Canterbury Drive, North Hempsted Circle, and Middlesex Drive. 
 
Unanimously approved 
 
Submitted by 
Carolyn Satter, chair 
KEN MAD 


